The Dental and Oral Surgery Clinic of the Clinical Center of the UP will resume outpatient services in the new building from 8th August
Dental students of the University of Pécs will start the 2022/2023 academic year in September in the recently opened Dental Education Center of the University of Pécs, while outpatient care will be provided from 8th August.
As you know, the new Dental Education Center of the UP was inaugurated in spring. The five-storey facility with a useful floor area of 2,750 square metres was built opposite the building of the Medical School at 1 Tüzér street, as part of the Széchenyi 2020 program, with a budget of nearly HUF 2.7 billion.
Modern technology and an impressive environment await patients from 8th August and students from September.

Dr. Ákos Károly Nagy, Director of the Department of Dentistry and Oral Surgery of the Clinical Center of the UP, said after the handover that they will move to their new premises in three phases from their current centre on Dischka Győző Street after the acquisition of new treatment units.

The new equipment had been expected earlier, but the war and the resulting shortage of materials intervened. However, the director says that this did not prevent the new building from being used for outpatient care from 8th August and for dental students from September.
"The move will take place in the first days of August, during which time we will of course continue to provide acute care in the old clinic on Dischka Győző Street." 
- said the most important and reassuring information, Dr. Ákos Károly Nagy, Director of the clinic.


